
From: SUELLEN BUELOW   
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 10:46 AM 
To: Kelley, Pattie (CI-StPaul) <pattie.kelley@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1493 Highland Pkwy 
Importance: High 
 
Up to this point I have been silent, letting my husband take the lead on trying to prevent our new 
neighbors from determining what our home at 1493 Highland Parkway should look like.  It has turned 
into a David vs Goliath situation - focusing on my husband's character and an all-out assault on bringing 
him down.  Simply put, we want to build a one-story house to live in for the rest of our lives - which god 
willing will take us well into our eighties.  That is what our handicap-forward thinking design is based 
on.   
 
Please take the neighbors' attacks on Michael's character off the ballot - they do not know him!  He is a 
generous, thoughtful, charitable and honest person who has spent the past 10 years building and 
managing new affordable housing apartment buildings and rehabbing existing affordable housing 
complexes in Saint Paul.   
 
The opposition now has a frenzied-mob mentality that will do anything to win.  We need you to stand 
with us and stop this nonsense.  The loudest voice in the room is only that - please tune out the noise 
and let us build our home as we designed it.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suellen Buelow 
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